
To whom it may concern,
 
I wish to register my support for an amendment to the medical benefits scheme.
Aborting a child solely because of its gender is abhorrent. It is a travesty  that 
tax payers money is being used to perform such crimes. Medical benefits should
 only be paid for health procedures and not for gender-selective abortions.
We pride ourselves on our anti-discrimination legislation and yet most of the 
abortions performed are on girls because most foreign cultures value males above
 females. We need to discourage this evil influence in our society.
 
Yours faithfully,
Ronda Roy.




